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Our Ref: CW/CH 
 
Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Head injuries in school 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In line with school medical guidelines, schools have a responsibility to inform Parents/Carers when their child sustains a 
head bump. 
 
Currently, Parents/Carers are notified of a head bump via a telephone call from the School Office. Effective from 
Monday 23rd October 2023, minor head bumps will be communicated to Parents/Carers via text message. If you receive 
one of these messages, your child is okay to remain school. 
 
If school first aiders are of the opinion that Parents/Carers need to be notified of a more complex or severe head bump, 
we will of course do this via telephone. 
 
All head bump injuries will also receive a first aid slip which will be handed over at the end of the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Walsh 
Headteacher 
  


